
CUPE Education Workers
Ratify Extension Agreement

CUPE education workers completed their ratification votes on the
proposed extension agreement yesterday.

The Agreement was ratified through a double majority vote with
the majority of bargaining units and majority of members who voted
indicating their support for extending the agreement to August 31st,
2019.

We greatly appreciate the effort of our locals and staff to hold
these votes within a very short period of time.

In solidarity,
Terri Preston, Chair OSBCC


